Mission

www.magnoliamission.org
magnoliamission.macon@gmail.com

As we move further into 2024, we are filled

with immense gratitude for your The first guarter of 2024 was packed, here
unwavering support. We have reached new is what we did:
heights and positively impacted more lives. e Delivered 2 care packages
We look forward to continuing this journey e Delivered 7 welcome bags
with you all and making a difference e Provided 14 grocery gift cards to
together.

foster and biological families
e Supplied furniture to a biological
family
e Hosted a paint party for families
e Recognized as ‘Organization of the
Year’ by the Chamber of Commerce
e Shotavideo about Magnolia Mission
e Hosted Magnolia MADNESS to help
raise funds
e Expanded services to include Jackson,
Shirts are available for purchase! $20 for Haywood, and Graham counties!
children, $25 for adults. Email or call to
place your order. Any new recurring
donation of $10 or more per month will

receive a FREE shirt! 00
Russell Hak TtV ORGA%\FT%%EATION
ussell Hawkins was appointed to Vice
President. We are very proud of Russell and YEI.}B
look forward to the service he will provide Magnolia
Magnolia Mission. Mission
We shot a video to send out to groups, .

churches, and clubs to help inform them
about foster care and why Magnolia Mission
is needed in Western North Carolina.
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THIS EVENT IS TO HELP RAISE

AWARENESS ABOUT FOSTER CARE IN
WNC AND SHARE INFO ABOUT MAGNOLIA
MISSION!

Awareness
. Walk

%2 Mauv I,
2024
Fun starts at 10:30

at Parker Mecadows

JOIN US FOR DAY FILLED WITH WATER
PLAY, PAINTING ROCKS, BBQ, ICE
CREAM, RAFFLES; AND MORE!!!

We fully settled into our office space, and it
has been wonderful! Come visit us at 376
West Main Street!

Magnolia Mission continues to speak to
groups, clubs, and churches about our
mission and how they can get involved.

We will host our annual brunch for

foster /adoptive /kinship mothers on April
27th, this is and event we hold to show the
mothers who are caring for extra children
that we appreciate them and they are doing
an excellent job!

May 11, 2024 will be an awareness walk at
Parker Meadows, there will be games,
activities, food, raffles, information about
foster care, information about Magnolia
Mission, and fun for the whole family!
Please consider joining us to help spread
awareness about foster care during May,
foster care awareness month!

We love the opportunities we have had to
provide support and encouragement to
foster families, adoptive families, and
biological families!

Please keep supporting us with financial
donations, basket item donations, and
volunteering your time, It all makes a
difference in the lives of vulnerable
children!



